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ONLINE CAMPAIGN ON DENGUE AWARENESS AND PREVENTATION,2020 

ORGANISED BY GOVERNMENT COLLEGE OF EDUCATION, BURDWAN ON 

08.08.2020. 

 

 

 

As per the instructions provided by the DPI, West Bengal, vide Memo No. ED-113/2020 
dated 3rd August,2020, an online campaign on Dengue Awareness and Prevention was 
organised by the Government College of Education, Burdwan. 
 
The PDF on ‘Dengue Awareness and Prevention’ prepared by the West Bengal Higher 
Education Department was widely circulated among the students and they were 
encouraged to prepare similar posters in this regard. 
 
An online programme through Google Meet was held on 08.08.2020. (Saturday) at 12 noon. 
The honourable Principal of our institution, Dr Sibaprasad De chaired the programme and 
through his inspirational speech emphasised the importance of such campaigns. The 
students of session 2018-2020 and session 2019-2021, the teaching and non teaching staff 
members participated wholeheartedly to make the mission successful. 
 
Government College of Education, Burdwan is always ever eager to participate in all such 
efforts. 
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POSTERS MADE BY THE STUDENTS OF GOVERNMENT 
COLLEGE OF EDUCATION, BURDWAN 

 



 
 
 
 


